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In a report this morning the Formentera Council’s Office of Environment informed that 640 kg of
scrap metal was lifted yesterday from the cliffs of la Mola. A cleanup day, organized by
Colgados de Formentera and the Council, saw members of the association of rappel climbers
successfully pull a Mehari car from a spot in the middle of the bluffs where it had sat for more
than 25 years.

  

Other volunteers participated alongside the Colgados team in the cleanup, an event which was
included in the programme of the town’s local festival, Festes del Pilar de la Mola. Three
members of the Formentera fire brigade also helped slice the vehicle into smaller pieces, which
made it possible to raise the chassis from its perch on the crag. The off-road compact SUV was
ultimately transported to the local vehicle decontamination plant. Department chief Daisee
Aguilera thanked all the participants for their efforts.
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